
8 APPOINTMENT OF EX-OFFICIO JUSTICES OF THE PEACE (AN139-2007) 
 
(Up to one quarter of the Council Membership 7). 
 
The power for Local Authorities to appoint ex-officio Justices of the Peace will cease in 
December 2007 and at that time all elected members subject to appropriate training will be 
given powers to carry out signing duties of a non judicial nature. 
 
It is therefore proposed that it would be worthwhile for former ex-officio Justices of the Peace 
to continue in this role meantime namely Councillors Barrie, Dick, Letford, Roberts and 
Wright.  Instructions are requested in respect of the filling of the remaining two places. 
 


